ASTRIAHEALTH

Visitor Restriction Policy for Prevention of Transmission of COVID-19

Astria Health is committed to protecting the health, safety and wellbeing of our patients, the
community, your families and employees, therefore, during the COVID-19 Outbreak, Astria
Sunnyside Hospital and Astria Health Centers are closed to visitors.

Exceptions for time-limited visits include:

e End of Life (2 Visitors)

e Patient under the age of 18 (1 Designated Care Partner*)

e Adult Patients with Altered Mental Status and/or Developmental Delay (1 Care
Partner*®)

e Obstetric Patient (1 Support/Birth Partner*)

e Newborn (1 Designated Parent/Guardian*)

e Patients having Surgical Procedure (1 Visitor until procedure/surgery concluded*)

* With the exception of End of Life Transitions, Care Partners are not interchangeable. Thus, the Care Partner
must remain the same throughout the patients’ stay. Care Partners must remain within their loved ones’
room and will not be able to come and go.

Please note, there is ongoing evaluation of patient and population health needs. As such, these restrictions
are subject to change.

Persons Entering Astria Health Centers will be Screened:

e Monitor temperature of anyone requesting entry.
o Assess for temperature >99.6, coughing or trouble breathing.
e Recent travel history to nations with high coronavirus activity as listed in the CDC’s
travel alerts.
e Any contact with individuals confirmed or determined to be a “person under
investigation” for coronavirus.

If any of these conditions are present, the individual will not be allowed to enter the hospital
or Astria Health Center.
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